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I am writing in response to the now proposed new wording of "should" instead of "must".
This would increase the amount of lorries drastically as they would all be coming and
going via the already overstretched roads and motorway networks. It would also increase
pollution, noise levels and the carbon footprint throughout the UK as well as locally.

In conclusion I strongly oppose the new wording.
Regards

Hilary Perruzza
Local





